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Mr A Battams Tel: 01892 602487

11 May 2021
AK/LittleHorsted

National Grid Electricity 
Transmission plc
National Grid House
Warwick Technology Park
Gallows Hill
Warwick
CV34 6DA

Head of Planning and Environmental Services

Dear Ms Key

Re: Application No: WD/2021/0837/OH
PROPOSED RELOCATION OF TWO SECTIONS OF THE 4VM OVERHEAD LINE.
LAND TO THE WEST OF CROCKSTEAD FARM, EASTBOURNE ROAD, HALLAND 
BN8 6PT

Regarding the above mentioned application, I would advise you that NO OBJECTION is raised 
to the proposal.

1. This planning decision relates solely to the information contained within the application 
and the following plan:

Ref.                              Date Stamped.  STN4O
PDD-33800 -LAY-310   30 March 2021

REASON: For the avoidance of doubt.

The local planning authority’s reasons for its decision are set out in the officer’s report 
which can be viewed on the Council’s website at www.planning.wealden.gov.uk

NOTE:  The applicant is advised that the Council’s ‘no objection’ to the Section 37 exemption 
notification does not prejudice the Council’s assessment and consideration of the full planning 
application proposing a new grid supply point within the rest of the field.  

Yours sincerely

Head of Planning & Environmental Services
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CERTIFICATE 

Wealden District Council

*(i) does not object for the proposed development detailed above to be undertaken under the 

exemptions laid down in The Overhead Lines (Exemption)(England and Wales) Regulations 2009 

* (ii) wishes/does not wish the Secretary of State to consider the application using the full section

37 process under the Electricity Act 1989

*The reasons for requesting the full section 37 process are:

Dated:   11 May 2021 Signed:  Stacey Robins

Designation : Head of Planning & Environmental Services

(on behalf of Wealden District Council

TO BE COMPLETED BY THE RELEVANT PLANNING AUTHORITY AND RETURNED TO THE APPLICANT 

WITHIN SIX WEEKS OF RECEIPT 
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